
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Parker Meggitt 
Motion, Power & Sensing Division 
 
 
 
TO:  Limited impacted customers  
 
DATE:  Villars-sur-Glâne, 26th November 2024 
 
 

 

Temporary unavailability of CSA certification for IQS900 (ver. A5) 

 

 

 

Dear Valued partners, 

 

Please be informed the new version of IQS900 is entering the service during month of December, in coming 

weeks. The CSA certification (unlike Ex certification) will not be available from the start as the certification 

steps on A5 variant are on-going, therefore it cannot be delivered to US and Canadian customers for the 

moment. Recertification completion is estimated by end of April 2025.  

The Ex certification for other regions will be available from production start.  

 

Should you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Salvatore Valenza      
Sales Manager, EMEA 
 
 
 
Direct:    +41 (0)26 407 16 51                                                                               
Mobile:  +41 (0)79 665 3152 
salvatore.valenza@parker.com 

    Ondrej Tosovsky  
    Senior Product Manager 
 
 
 
 
    Mobile:  +41 (0) 79 596 88 54 
    ondrej.tosovsky@parker.com 
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